
NATIVE PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE a 

NPAC 

• There are meetings four (+) times a year during the school year 

• The district office will host the first meeting. See you there. :) 

• The meetings begin on November 9, 2021 (Tuesday) 

o District Office on 400 N. Elm St.  

o 5:30-6:30 PM 

• Parents/Guardians of Native American Indian children attend these 

meetings 

• Input and feedback from parents and guardians assist with 

scholarships for our young students who wish to continue on with 

their education beyond high school. 

• Placing the Title VI grant money in areas that will best help our 

children with their educational studies 

• Working on fund raising ideas to replenish the funds for scholarships 

that are given out every year. 

• This advisory committee is run by the parent/guardian officers. 

• Your voices, your decisions are important for your/our children who 

attend Montezuma-Cortez School District RE-1 

• Creativity, thinking, planning, at these meetings are so important.  

• My number if you need more information: 970-565-7282 Ext. 1116 

Thank you from Amelia Joe-Chandler 


